
      

 

28th April 2021 

 

DTP and Meningitis Immunisations 

The DTP and Meningitis immunisations were taking place in school today.  The 

Immunisation Team apologise if your child was unable to have the DTP and 

Meningitis immunisations today.  This was due to a medical emergency and it was 

unsafe to continue the session.  The Immunisation Team will return to complete the 

vaccinations at a later date.  Could you please ensure that you have completed the 

consent form if you haven’t already done so.   

If you have any questions please contact the Immunisation Team on 0300 247 0082, 

or Sarah Fricker – email Sarah.fricker@nhs.net, tel. 07976516778. 
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